
May 18, 2020

Our lobbies have re-opened to the public.  Welcome back!

We will limit the number of customers in our lobbies.  

We have installed protective clear partitions.  

We will follow social distancing rules.  

We will sanitize surfaces on a regular basis.  

We will have hand sanitizer available.  

You are welcome to wear a face covering, but we may ask you to remove it momentarily so we can 
positively identify you during your transaction.  

We encourage you to continue to use our drive-thru lanes, ATM’s, online and mobile banking. 

Call us at (785) 440-4400 (Main Bank) or (785) 440-4455 (North Bank) if you have questions or 
need special assistance with any of our services.  One of our staff members will answer the phone 
during our regular business hours. 

Your Community Bank Team




